
 
July 6, 2021 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
Dianne H. Martin, Chair 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

 
RE: Docket DE 17-136: Energy Efficiency Resource Standard Programs 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin, 

 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (the “Company”), I enclose a revision to the 2020 
Annual Report filed June 1, 2021. The Company has determined that, due to formula errors, 
several values in the 2020 Annual Report related to program participation were either not 
included or reflected an inaccurate value. These have been updated in the attached revised 
Report. The Company also discovered a display error related to the actual annual MMBtus 
achieved. This display error only occurs on the cost-effectiveness page of the Report and 
did not impact the overall performance incentive calculation. Upon discovering the error, 
the Company re-examined all values and formulas to ensure there are no other errors or 
omissions in the Report. Places where the values have changed have been highlighted for 
ease of review. 
 
Consistent with the Commission’s suspension of paper filings, the Companies submit these 
reports in electronic format only, but will provide hard copies if and when requested. 

 
Regards, 

 

Patrick Taylor 
Senior Counsel 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List 

 
 
 
 

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com 
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